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NOV 191990

Docket No. 030-19421 License No. 20-20566-01

New England Pathology Services
ATTN: Joan E. Miller, Ph.D.

Technical Director
250 Andover Street
Wilminston, Massachusetts 01887

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inquiry No. 030-19421/90-001

This refers to your letter dated August 1, 1990, in response to our letter
dated July 14, 1990 and to a telephone conversation between Mark Johnson, Ph.D.
of your staff and Steven Courtemanche of this office on September 11, 1990.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective actions documented in your letter.
These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed
program. Please note that whenever you change your location of use or request
additional places of use, the Commission must be informed and approve those
locations. The above understanding was arrived at on September 11, 1990, between
Dr. Johnson and Steven Courtemanche. It was also determined that radioactive
waste not held for decay-in storage was transferred to your present facility.
Based on the information provided in your letter dated August 1, 1990, your
facility at 330 West Cummings Park, Woburn, Massachusetts is released for
unrestricted use.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Originai Siad 4
john D KinnW3R

John D. Kinneman, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section B
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Massachusetts
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